
GERALD R.FORD 

May 8, 1979 

Dear Bob: 

Bob Barrett has shown me your correspondence 
including the letter from Tom Branigan, Vice 
President and Manager of TRW Foundation. 

I am most grateful for the $5,000 pledge and 
the $2,500 check representing a first install-
ment payment. 

Thanks very, very much for your continued help 
and assistance. We are making headway and need 
about $700,000 more to cover the construction 
of the two buildings--the Library in Ann Arbor 
and the Museum in Grand Rapids. 

The next time I am in Washington I will have 
Bob Barrett arrange a photograph with Tom 
Branigan . 

Keep up your good work, and I hope to see you when 
I am in Washington in May . 

Warmest best wishes,~~ 

The Honor le Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_007_000_032_A1b.pdf


